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The Proposition 65 warning requirement for Bisphenol-A (“BPA”) takes effect on May 11, 2016, but a

recent emergency regulation has revised the warning requirements for food and beverage products

only.

Pursuant to an emergency regulation proposed by California’s Office of Environmental Health

Hazard Assessment (OEHHA), the Proposition 65 warning for such food and beverage products

may be posted at all point-of-sale devices. The warning should be at least 5 inches by 5 inches, and

the language as revised should state:

WARNING

Many food and beverage cans have linings containing bisphenol A (BPA), a chemical known to the

State of California to cause harm to the female reproductive system.  Jar lids and bottle caps may

also contain BPA.

You can be exposed to BPA when you consume foods or beverages packaged in these containers.

For more information, go to: www.P65Warnings.ca.gov/BPA

OEHHA intends to allow the point-of-sale warning for at least a year and a half in order to allow

manufacturers time to provide product-specific warnings or to reformulate using BPA alternatives,

and for safe harbor levels for exposure to BPA to be established. BPA is often found in the epoxy

lining in canned foods and beverages, the lining in many jar lids and bottle caps, and in a wide

range of hard plastic consumer products. OEHHA recently proposed a safe harbor level of 3

micrograms per day for dermal BPA exposure from solid materials.

The emergency regulation and point-of-sale warning only applies to BPA in canned and bottled

foods and beverages. All other products that contain BPA may subject the sellers to liability if they

are sold in California without a warning on or after May 11, 2016.
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MEET THE TEAM

This material is not comprehensive, is for informational purposes only, and is not legal advice. Your use or receipt

of this material does not create an attorney-client relationship between us. If you require legal advice, you should

consult an attorney regarding your particular circumstances. The choice of a lawyer is an important decision and

should not be based solely upon advertisements. This material may be “Attorney Advertising” under the ethics and

professional rules of certain jurisdictions. For advertising purposes, St. Louis, Missouri, is designated BCLP’s

principal office and Kathrine Dixon (kathrine.dixon@bclplaw.com) as the responsible attorney.
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